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February 1, 2024 
 
Dear Retailer: 
 
Re: Voluntary Recall – Monster Green  
 
Please be advised that, out of an abundance of caution, Monster Energy Company (“Monster”) 
is voluntarily recalling certain lots of Monster Green from Canadian store shelves due to a limited 
quality issue affecting certain lots of the product.  Monster is coordinating with the CFIA on this 
voluntary Class III recall to the retail level.  
 
As a result of this limited quality issue, certain Monster Green cans do not meet Monster’s high 
quality standards and may experience unacceptable flavor profiles and/or interior liner 
delamination. The cans that are affected by this limited quality issue are as follows: 
 

Brand Name Common Name Size Lot Code(s) on Product 

Monster Energy Monster Green  473ml SE2225RD, SE1525RD and 
OC1325RD  

 
In order to facilitate a speedy and effective recall of products impacted by this limited quality 
issue, we ask that you remove and segregate all Monster Green products within your 
control with the above Lot Codes.   
 
Representatives from Coca-Cola Canada Bottling Limited will be contacting you and visiting your 
stores to remove the product. The number of cans removed from your store(s) will be recorded 
for credit or replacement stock at time of next order. 
 
Should you have any questions, contact the Monster Consumer Relations Department at 1-855-
488-1212. Please reach out to your Coca-Cola Canada Bottling Limited representative if you have 
any questions about product retrieval. 
 
Thank you for your assistance, your continued partnership and your support of our brands. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Monster Energy Company 


